
To the Membership of the Dayton Area Chamber of Commerce: 
 
The chamber’s governance committee has recommended that Michael Mewhirter, Kettering 
Health, be elected for a new term to the Dayton Area Chamber of Commerce Board of Trustees, 
effective February 8, 2023. The committee has determined that Michael is in good standing, and 
unanimously supports Michael’s election. If you have any questions or would like to request a 
petition, please contact the Dayton Area Chamber of Commerce at (937) 226-8225. 


